
                                         Midland Amateur Radio Club Meeting for Feb. 4th 2021

The Meeting was called to order at 7:31 pm by Lee KC8ITI. There were 27 attendees  present. 

Announcements -   Meeting minutes are on the club web page at w8kea.org under current news.  If 
there are any corrections or additions to the minutes please bring them to the attention of Linda 
KC8MUD.  

The meeting started out with a motion made by Dennis N8ERF on the floor to purchase new tires for 
the trailer that the generator is on. Seconded by Max. Passed. 

VE Sessions- Dennis N8ERF-  Testing sessions are going well and continue to be full.  Thank-you to 
the Homer Township Fire Chief for the use of the room at the fire barn. 

EC/RO Report- Jack K8GTG-  Jack updated us on training exercises and the final numbers for the 
2020 flood. 

Salvation Army- Lee KC8ITI – The 2021 Swap has been canceled.  There is a possibility there may be 
a trunk sales only swap later in the summer..  Details to follow.  Lee gave an up-date on the use of the 
Classified section of the Club Web Site. Thank-you to those people who have added items. 

FCC update- Lee KC8ITI- Your E-Mail address is required on license applications starting June 29th, 
2021. Also we need a new trustee to take Larry N8CGP ‘s place after he moves away from the area.  

Net Control: Feb. 11th Max KE8DON
Feb. 18th Paul N8GEM
Feb. 25th Jack K8GTG

State AUX/COM News- Max KE8DON -  There is lots going on at the state level including exercises 
and training.

Edenville Site- Larry N8CGP- Larry gave an update on the status of the Edenville Repeater site. 

A motion was made by Larry N8CGP to adjourn the meeting.
Seconded by Linda KC8MUD.

The meeting ended at 7:57pm 
Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD


